
NAGR Mail-in 

Donation Form 
 
 
 

 
Dear Dudley Brown, 

 
Thank you for keeping me updated on the latest threats to my freedom! 

 
I stand firmly with the National Association for Gun Rights in opposition to gross violations of our 

Constitutional Rights! 

 
To show you my support for your efforts fighting against gun control I’m sending in my generous 

contribution of: 
 
 

 $1,000  $100  $50  $20  $10  Other: $   
 

 
 

Name:    
 

 
 

Address:    
 

 
 

City:    State:    Zip Code:    
 

 
 

Email:    
 

 
 

Mail to:   NAGR  P.O. Box 7002  Fredericksburg, Virginia 22404 
 
 
 

Please make your check payable to “NAGR” or use this credit card form: 
 

 
 

Credit Card Donation:  Visa  MasterCard  Discover  American Express 

Card #:          

Amount: $   Expiration Date:    
 

STOP UN SAT MID 696 MailIn 
 

The National Association for Gun Rights, Inc. is a non-profit, tax-exempt advocacy organization under section 501(c)4 of the IRC. 

Contributions or gifts to NAGR are not tax deductible for IRS purposes. 


